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From: Helen Newbery                          

Sent: 19 April 2025 16:36

To: Planning;                                                                  

             

Subject: Opposed application 2025/1301/p

                                                                                       

                                              ]

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                  

To whom this may concern

I live very close to the Cantelowes gardens  park .. I overlook the park on Pandian way .

I oppose the application for the pay to play pickle ball courts that are being proposed at Cantelowes gardens .

The park struggles for benches and space for families and taking away a much loved sandpit space and benches for

children is not beneficial for the community .

As i have stated in this email I overlook the park and noise is also a daily issue already with road ,  football, Camden

school for girls using it during the week ( screaming ) the  skatepark and basketball ball courts .

Another ball game using wooden paddles will just add to the noise pollution in this area.

Have you ever actually heard the noise that comes from this game ?

I work nights so sleep during the day is essential .

So I oppose this proposal of the courts all together in cantelowes park , not just the location and removal of the

sandpit but to the courts being placed here at all .

It does not benefit the close by  community.

The football is enough to deal with without taking away more green space for profit .

We need to keep our green space GREEN !

Regards

Helen Newbery

17 pandian way

Nw19ae

Sent from my iPhone


